Good afternoon,

In the email below, you ask a number of questions concerning the court’s official seal. Attached
you will find a jpeg of the Court’s seal.

The court has no records responsive to your other inguiries. The court cannot provide you legal
advice. You may, however, want to review the California Courts Self-Help website, including the
page discussing how to find legal help (https://www.courts.ca.gov/1001.htm), and the page
providing information about law libraries, other helpful websites, and self-help books
(https://www.courts.ca.gov/1091.htm).

Sincerely,

Megan Filly

From: Figgjax@protonmail.com <Figgjax@protonmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 7:21 AM

To: Megan Filly <MEilly@sftc.org>

Subject: Request for Judicial Administrative Records Rule 10.500

I WARNING: This email was generated from an external source. You should only open files from a
trustworthy source.

Requested by: Jacquie Figg
Mailing Address: 75 W Nuevo Rd, Suite E-106, Perris, California 92571

Phone #: (951) 880-4159
Email Address: figgjax@protonmail.ch

The purpose of this communication is to request an image of the official seal adopted by the
Superior Court of California, County of San Francisco. In addition | would like the following
information:
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